
               UNIVERSITY OF VETERINARY & ANIMAL SCIENCES, LAHORE. 
                               (Hostel Services) 

       Warden Office 
           No. W-281 
 
           Dated;1-09-2020 

NOTICE 
 
 

As per directions of Higher Education Commission (HEC) in order to preparedness of hostel in 

accordance to COVID-19 SOPs to facilitate accommodation of boarder students for the 

upcoming semester (commencing from 15th September, 2020).  It is hereby informed to all 4th 

semester of M. Phil and 9th semester PhD students that they can stay in UVAS hostel till 15-09-

2020. After that as per UVAS hostel policy no post-graduate research student of 4th semester M. 

Phil and 9th semester PhD will be allowed to avail hostel facility.  

This is issued with the consent from competent authority. 

Sd/- 
Dr. Nisar Ahmad 
Hall Warden  
UVAS Lahore 

 


